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As a long-time Oregonian concerned about the health and resiliency of our 

communities, I am writing to urge you to support HB 3081. Electrification and energy 

efficiency improvements can lead to less pollution, better health, and lower costs, but 

most Oregonians need some financial assistance to make these upgrades. However, 

finding out what financial assistance is available to them is difficult right now. HB 

3081’s “One Stop Shop 2.0” will provide much-needed improvements to the current 

tool, turning the passive online resource into an active navigator that will help people 

with the applications, the connections to trusted contractors, and the questions that 

will invariably come up during the upgrade process. I am highly motivated to make 

these upgrades to my own residence and began looking into what it would take to do 

so, but found the process very daunting. I know it must be even more daunting for 

people with small kids, multiple jobs, language barriers, etc. HB 3081 will lower the 

barriers to help all of us make upgrades our homes that will improve the resiliency of 

our communities. 

 

Please support HB 3081. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amanda Duncan 

Beaverton, Oregon 


